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15 February 2015

Dear All

British Peripheral Nerve Society Meeting, 24 April 2015, Norwich City Football Club

I apologise for the delay in sending out a formal invitation to the forthcoming British Peripheral Nerve Society meeting to be held in Norwich at Top of the City, Norwich City Football Ground , Carrow Road.

The meeting will be run along traditional lines with case presentations, invited speakers and a discussion forum on paraproteinaemic neuropathies.

It will be a full educational day.  Informal case presentations are the core of the meeting.  Depending on the numbers of abstracts received these will be either 15 or 20 mins long and we will try and include all in the day as far as is possible.  We would be grateful if cases could be submitted using the BPNS abstract form, available from the BPNS website.

The venue is 5 minutes walk from the mainline Norwich train station.  The entrance to Top of the City is via main entrance to the Jarrold stand.  There is plenty of car parking for the use of delegates at the stadium.

The catering will be provided by Delia’s during the day and there will be an evening meal at Delia’s restaurant afterwards.  We have arranged that the restaurant will open for us at 18.30pm.  Service should be at about 19.00pm.

Registration for the meeting is £15 for members and £30 for non-members. There is no charge for trainees.

Dinner is a la carte, three courses, £37.50 plus drinks.

Useful links:

Google map of Carrow Road and nearby hotels:

https://www.google.co.uk/maps/search/hotels+near+norwich+city+football+club/@52.6259981,1.3058189,16z

Delia’s:

http://www.deliascanarycatering.co.uk/delias/march-menu.aspx

Some of you have already indicated you will be attending.  If you haven’t already done so I would be grateful if you could let me know if attending, if planning a case and if staying for dinner (julian.blake@nnuh.nhs.uk).

This is an opportunity not to be missed. Only those who indicate in advance that they are staying for dinner will have a place at the table!  

Kind regards and we look forward to welcoming you to Norwich

Dr Julian Blake
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